Re: Item No. 17-0893 Advertising Sign Walls

David Ewing Jun 12, 2018 12:57 PM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Dear PLUM Members:

Gaming of the ordinance that allows offsite signage on construction sites has become a very popular sport in Venice, to the detriment of our public spaces. Originally the construction fences provided a rationale for temporary signage. Now the possibility of selling space for signage has become the rationale for dreaming up marginal "construction" projects in order to be allowed to erect walls to carry those signs.

Thank you for tightening up the regulations to reduce the abuse,

David Ewing 1234 Preston Way, Venice, 90291

Item No. 17-0893 Advertising Sign Walls

Mindy Taylor-Ross Jun 12, 2018 11:08 AM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Commissioners,

I am very against the proliferation of advertising signs surrounding vacant lots, and construction sites in our city. The proposed Ordinance ,17-0893, should go a long way to correct this blight in our neighborhoods.

Please pass this Ordinance, enforce it, and give us some relief from this abuse.

Thank you,

Mindy Taylor-Ross 1033 Nowita Pl. Venice, CA 90291

(310) 592-0742 Mindytr101@gmail.com